


 
 
 

 

 
 
      
 
   December 4, 2015 
 
Siobahn Morgan 
Head and Professor 
Department of Earth Science 
121 Lathan Hall 
The University of Northern Iowa 
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50614-0335 
 
Dear Professor Morgan: 
 
As the Dean of the College of Liberal Arts & Sciences (CLAS), I am writing to you to express my 
support for the name change of the Department of Earth Science to the “Department of Earth and 
Environmental Sciences.” 
 
Although CLAS currently has a Department of Earth & Environmental Sciences, after careful 
discussion with Departmental Executive Officer, Charles T. Foster, I am convinced that the program 
at the University of Northern Iowa is substantially different from the University of Iowa degree 
program. The requirements for the degrees offered by the two departments show that they are quite 
dissimilar, and I have no concerns about duplication.   
 
I fully support, therefore, the request by the University of Northern Iowa to change the name of the 
current Department of Earth Science to the “Department of Earth and Environmental Sciences.”  
 
 Sincerely,  

  
 Chaden Djalali, Dean 
  UI Alumni Association Dean’s Chair 
  in the Liberal Arts & Sciences 
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